

All Saints CE First School Newsletter

May 11, 2018

Diary Dates

Wed 16th May - TAG Rugby Competition at Picknalls 4pm

Thurs 17th May - Class 3 to St Mary's Church, Uttoxeter for Open Door

Tues 22nd May - Italian Themed Lunch with Parent 12pm

Tues 22nd May - Y1 & Y2 Multi-Skills Festival at Thomas Alleynes 9.30am

Fri 25th May - End of Half term

Mon 4th June - School Re-opens

Mon 4^{th} June - FLSA meeting in The Star 7.30pm

Fri 8th June - Academy Leavers Photos

Fri 29th June - School Games Day 1pm

Wed 4th July - Transition Day (Y4 to Middle School & New Entrants Visit)

Thurs 5th July - Transition Day (Y4 to Middle School & New Entrants Visit)

Thurs 5th July - ASPENS Live Cooking for Children (morning) and Parents (afternoon)

Thurs 12th July - Y3 & Y4 Rounders at Windsor Park 4pm

Thurs 19th July - Leaver's Day and Service 6pm in All Saints Church

Fri 20th July - End of the School Year

Messy Mayhem

A huge thank-you to the FLSA and in particular Mrs Pym for organizing last week's Messy Mayhem event. The children all had a fantastic time taking part in the mess and an amazing amount raised of £437.91

We can't thank everyone enough for supporting our school and providing the children with such fabulous activities and resources.

Reception Parents & Tuesday Nursery Parents

A reminder that your child have invited you to after-noon tea on Tuesday 15th May at 2.30pm. Please RSVP by Monday 14th May for catering purposes.

Royal Wedding Special Event

Next Friday (18th May) we will have a special day in school to celebrate the Royal wedding. We are inviting the children to wear red, white & blue and they will learn about the wedding and do some special activities around this. Miss Kerry is providing a special party lunch too.

(Please note that Miss Kerry will do her popular chip day on Thursday next week instead.)

TAG Rugby Competition

We are delighted to be entering a team of Y3 and Y4 in the TAG Rugby competition next week at Picknalls First School. A huge thank-you to Mr Weeden who has been coaching our children over the last few weeks to support them in the competition. Look out for the results on the next newsletter.